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To: Finance & Public Administration From: Greg Jesson
ATT: Alistair Sands Fax: 02 6277 5809

Date: 28 May 2003

Re: inquiry into Funding matter under the Dlary Reglional  Pages: 2

Assistance Program

X Urgent [IForReview [l Please Comment O Please Reply [IPlease Recycle

Please find attached the response to the question on notice F & PA109 — O'Brien.

Should you have any questions in relation to this matter please do not hesitate to contact us.

Regards

G J JESSON

This facsimile transmission contains confidential and privileged information which belongs to the
sender. The information Is intended only for the use of the abovenamed recipient. Any other
recipient is requested to notify us immediately by telephone so that we can arrange the return of
the transmission to us. Accountant/client professional privilege attaches to this transmission.
That privilege will not be waived or lost for mistaken transmission
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Inquiry into a funding matter under the Dairy Regional Assistance Program

Questions on notice to Mordek from public hearing on
8 May 2003

F&PA109 — O’Brien
Who told you the [Dairy RAP] application had been approved?

In reiation to the above question on notice I am unclear as to the date this occurred, It
probably was Dallas Burnes, an officer of DOTARS, who advised me in a phone conversation
sometime in late December 2001 or early January 2002.

However, I do not have a written note of any conversation around this time. He may have
only indicated it was recommended for approval. I am sorry but I am not sure. Annette Nader
who I contacted concerning this matter could not provide any further help or written

evidence to assist,

We were definitely aware towards the end of January that it had been approved as John
Nader had been contacted and the Federal Member Gary Nalrn announced it officially on 5
February when he made a symbolic presentation to the Nader’s of a cheque for $339,900.

S JJIESSON
28 May 2003




